
 
 

Winnebago County 
 

Solid Waste 

Management Board 

The Wave of the Future 

REMINDER NOTICE 
 

 

Date: September 22, 2016 

 

To: Winnebago County Transfer Station Customers and Haulers 

 

From: Kurt Pernsteiner, Facility Manager 

 

Re: Safety Vest Policy Reminder Notice 

  

 

Winnebago County Solid Waste has instituted a Safety Vest Policy for all customers and haulers 

using the Transfer Station.  Any driver who steps out of his/her vehicle in the Transfer Station is 

required to wear a high visibility safety vest or other approved safety wear. 

 

Effective October 1, 2016 Winnebago County will have safety vests for 

sale for $5.00 each for any one that does not have one. 
 

Due to the high congestion in the Transfer Station, management has deemed it necessary to take 

this step. The safety of Transfer Station personnel, haulers and customers must come first.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and ask that you discuss this issue with your 

drivers. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

KWP/kwp/JMR 

 

 

cc: John Rabe 
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